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Phone: 01555 896010 

Date: 27 January 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Additional Learning Opportunities 
 

Following the December Assessment period and thinking forward to the SQA exams in May, 
additional learning opportunities continue to be available to all young people to support their 
learning. We would encourage students to take advantage of the many additional learning 
opportunities offered by staff (more opportunities have been added in January), which will help 
support students to prepare for their exams. The timetable for these additional learning 
opportunities is available on the school website at https://tinyurl.com/u5zelz4  
 
SQA Exams 
 
SQA exams will begin on Monday 27th April. In order to prepare fully for these, the full SQA 
timetable can be viewed at www.sqa.org.uk/timetable, along with details of the MyExam app, 
personal timetable builder and the MyStudyPlan app, which students may find useful. Please note: 
some exams take place on Friday afternoons and the May holiday weekend. 
 
Further information regarding the SQA exam diet will be issued in due course. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions about any of the additional learning opportunities or 
the SQA Exams. Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Alastair Gray 
Depute Head Teacher 
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